
From: Clanon, Paul 
Sent: 5/29/2012 5:43:58 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Re: SB 705 Filing 

Thanks. 

On May 29,2012, at 5:37 PM, "Doll, Laura" <LRDD@pge.com> wrote: 

> So the answer is no, that we are not currently proposing a set of safety benchmarks. I may have mentioned that 
we asked for some direction on the plan but were told that wasn't expected to happen. 
> I think we could put something together, and know it would happen if you asked. 
> 
> Original Message 
> From: Clanon, Paul fmailto:paul.elanon@epuc.ea.govl 
> Sent: Tuesday, May 29,2012 3:02 PM 
> To: Doll, Laura 
> Subject: SB 705 Filing 
> 
> Will your guys be proposing a set of safety benchmarks? I'm thinking a short list of ten or so quantifiable things 
(% of piggable transmission pipes, things like that, I'm thinking) to compare operators to one another, and to see 
improvement by one operator over time. 
> 
> Kicking it around over here. 
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